TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN

Office of the Town Clerk
P.O. Box 577

Margaretville, NY 12455
(845) 586-4566

(845) 586-1775 - Fax
NOTICE


Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Middletown has cancelled the Special Meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 22, 2021, at 3:00 p.m., at the Town Hall, located at 42339 State Hwy 28, Margaretville, NY to award bids for the Halcottsville Sewer District as the lowest bidder was approximately $2.7 million above engineers estimate.  CWC is investigating the alternatives/options for completing the project.
By Order of Supervisor Carl P. Davis.

Dated:  July 16, 2021






Patricia F. Kelly







Town Clerk







Town of Middletown 
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